Client Claims Freeze Reminder Email

(Sent under dual ADP and WageWorks logo)

SUBJECT LINE: IMPORTANT REMINDER: Upcoming CHSA Claims Payment Freeze August 14

Dear Valued Client,

As you may be aware, WageWorks, Inc. acquired ADP, LLC’s Consumer Health and Spending Accounts (CHSA) business last November. As a result, beginning August 21, 2017, your participants will receive reimbursement checks from WageWorks rather than ADP.

This is a reminder that in order to accommodate the transition from the ADP bank to WageWorks, a brief freeze in claims payment will be in effect from August 14-18, 2017. During this time, participants may continue to submit claims, but payments will not be issued until August, 21, 2017. Card transactions will not be impacted during this period, and participants may continue to use their debit cards as usual*.

Recommended Participant Action

Participants were notified of the claims payment freeze on the website beginning July 31 and via email on July 26 and August 8. If participants have claims for expenses already incurred that have not been submitted, they should login to their spending account at the earliest convenience to submit them prior to the payment freeze.

We appreciate your support during this transition and we look forward to assisting you and your participants.

Sincerely,

The WageWorks team

· For HSAs, the card can only be used up to the balance available as of the start of the payment freeze on August 14.
